EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Provincial Regulation Change Request - Energy Efficiency Alberta to Municipal Climate
Change Action Centre

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, write a letter to the Province of Alberta, requesting
changes to the provincial regulation to name Municipal Climate Change Action Centre (MCCAS)
instead of Energy Efficiency Alberta (EEA), stressing that time is of the essence to ensure this new
program can be implemented in the 2021 construction season.

History

At the February 1, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, item 5.1 Bylaw 19144 The Clean Energy
Improvement Pilot Program was considered and the following motion was passed:

That the revised due date of March 1, 2021, for Urban Form and Corporate Strategic
Development report CR_7834, Bylaw 19144 The Clean Energy Improvement Pilot Program,
be approved.
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